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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my support for the project Feathers by 
Sandrine Monin and Roberto Rusconi.

I believe this project will discuss and bring awareness to many topics 
and issues that need more of a voice in the public realm. This project 
will offer valuable opportunities to blind and visually impaired people 
across the UK and has a strong link to the research happening at 
UCL. UCL Culture are supporting this project through offering access 
to our collection at the Petrie Museum and staff who are experts in 
this collection. We are also offering rehearsal space free of charge. 
The project team are committed to working with researchers and 
collections to develop and deepen the understanding and knowledge 
required to ensure this project is highly successful. 

I believe the funding of this project will bring richness and meaning to 
the artistic lives of many visually impaired, blind and seeing people. 
UCL Culture are excited to continue working with the project team 
and look forward to supporting the process through to its realisation 
and beyond. 

Yours sincerely,
Rorie Evans
Performance Lab Project Manager


